NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

CITY OF COVINA
REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE PUBLIC
FINANCING AUTHORITY OF THE COVINA ENHANCED
INFRASTRUCTURE FINANCING DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the regularly-scheduled meeting of the Board of
Directors of the Public Financing Authority of the Covina Enhanced Infrastructure Financing
District scheduled to be held on TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 35,2024, at 5:30 p.m. for open session
in the Council Chamber of City Hall located at 125 E. College Street, Covina, California 91723,
is hereby canceled.

A regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Public Financing Authority of the Covina
Enhanced Infrastructure Financing District is scheduled to be held on February 4, 2025, at 5:30
p.m. for open session in the Council Chamber, 125 E. College Street, Covina, California. 91723.

Dated this 17" day of October, 2024.

N NA

Alana Mantilla
Secretary



